NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF BLIND LAWYERS

2010 SPRING MEETING

Do you have all your continuing legal education credits?  Do you want to learn about disability law and issues impacting blind lawyers specifically?

Join the National Association of Blind Lawyers (NABL) members for an interactive Seminar in connection with the 2010 Jacobus tenBroek Disability Law Symposium on Friday April 16th at 2:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.  Ever wondered how to deal with interviewing, hiring, and firing employees including readers?  Want to talk about nuts and bolts like handling exhibits?

If you sign up for both the seminar and the tenBroek Symposium which takes place on April 15th and the morning of the 16th, you will receive a discount on the NABL seminar.  Both the Symposium and the Seminar will take place at the National Federation of the Blind Jernigan Institute, 200 East Wells St. at Jernigan Place in Baltimore, Maryland.  

This Seminar is open to all. Seminar topics will include:

1. An update on recent case law affecting blind Americans;

2. Learning Braille and losing vision after becoming a lawyer;

3. Tips and tricks - trial techniques, examination of case files and other documents, and   

    supervision of attorneys and other staff; 

4. Research tools accessible to blind attorneys; and 

5. Interviewing, selecting, and terminating staff. 

Admission to the NABL Seminar is $25 for those who have registered for the tenBroek Symposium and $50 for those who have not.  For students, admission is free.  Lunch will be provided.  For those seeking CLE, certificates will be available.  

Don't miss this exciting opportunity to learn from and interact with fellow blind and visually impaired attorneys, law students and others.  

For further information, or to register, contact Scott LaBarre, President, NABL at slabarre@labarrelaw.com or 303 504-5979.  You should register by April 8th or the cost of the seminar will increase by $15.00.
